
                                                                                      
 

 
 
     

 

 

                      

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

March 2025 
 

 

Dear Friends 

 

FOSTAC committee has not been idle during the recent months and are 

in the process of planning new events for 2025. 

 

The first will be a Talk by John Woollard on Friday 9th May (see poster), 

followed by the Annual General Meeting which is to be held on 

Thursday 15th May in St Andrew’s Church at 7.30 with the usual wine 

and nibbles! 

 

This is the time to renew your subscription to FOSTAC – it is only £5 

for a single member and £8 for family – as they are now due!  A small 

amount to be able to have information of all events FOSTAC arrange! 

 

Come along to the AGM and renew your membership and learn what we 

have for future events –  some music and interesting talks being planned 

- then join us for a drink and nibbles 

 

Look forward to seeing you there 
 

Yours sincerely                          
                               

 
 

Sue Morton 

FOSTAC Chairman 
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